
Facebook Update 

Good Morning,  

 

This is a letter to point you in the direction of our new Facebook Page. We are hoping to 

broaden our followers so that our updates can reach everyone in our areas. Nailsea 

Neighbourhood team are now linked with Portishead and Clevedon so the new Facebook 

Page is “Portishead, Clevedon and Nailsea Neighbourhood Policing”, however this includes 

areas such as Congresbury, Long Ashton, Pill, Backwell and many more.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above are some examples of the updates that we use our Facebook Page for, we also run 

Facebook Live events where we encourage our followers to tune in and ask any questions to 

your local PCSO’s and PC’s.  

We would also like to ask that if you are an admin of a local Facebook Page to kindly put out 

a post to encourage your followers to join our page and get the great work that our officers 

do out to our communities. A reminder of the page that needs your support. 

 

 

 

Below is a table of all areas that this Facebook Page includes and what PCSO’s you should 

expect to see in your local area.  



 

Although the list above shows PCSO’s and where they 

cover, we are a team and always work as a greater 

unit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PCSO’s Area Covered 
 

PCSO Chea 7280 
PCSO Andy 7268 
PCSO Amy 6398 

 

 
- Nailsea 
- Wraxall 

 

 
 
 
 

PCSO Connor 9382 
PCSO Olivia 9473 

- Flax Bourton 
- Abbots Leigh 
- Barrow Gurney 
- Dundry 
- Failand  
- Felton 
- Ham Green 
- Pill 
- Long Ashton 
- Winford 

 
PCSO Sue 8471 

 

- Backwell 
- Cleeve 

 
 

PCSO Kate 7948 
PCSO Julie 9779 

- Congresbury 
- Wrington 
- Langford  
- Blagdon 
- Hewish 
- Puxton 


